OLp Canapa Roap

National Scenic B_yway

December 16, 2024

Board of Assessors
The Forks Plantation, ME
Dear Assessors:

Re: Local funding and support for the Federal Highway Administration FY2023 & FY 2024
National Scenic Byway Program Grant Application project titled: OCR Kennebec River Trail
Trailhead FAST System.

Old Canada Road Scenic Byway, Inc pledges to financially support The Forks Plantation to realize
this project which creates an inviting visitor center at the gateway to the Forks Area Scenic Trail
(FAST) system located in The Forks Plantation. With a stake in the economic opportunities that a
byway can attract and its visitor experiences that can be enhanced by this project, the OCR
Board of Directors enthusiastically and financially, supports The Forks Plantation’s application.

We commit to working closely with the Maine Department of Transportation and the
community of The Forks Plantation to complete the work for the project.

Best Regards,

MM 6/;04?
Rebecca Young

Secretary/Treasurer
" Old Canada Road Scenic Byway, Inc
Ocrsb.treasurer@gmail.com

Old Canada Road Scenic Byway, Inc
34 Brighton Rd

PO Box 301

Solon, ME 04979





